
             

 

  

FIRST COMMUNION MASS 
 

 Our annual First Communion will take place during the regular 
11:00 a.m. Mass next Sunday, May 5. 
 Please be advised that if you regularly attend this Mass there will be 
many more people in attendance and more than half of the pews will be 
reserved for the First Communicants and their families. 
 Thank you for your understanding and congratulations to all of our 
First Communicants! 

Members of our St. Vincent de Paul Conference gathered after the 9:00 a.m. Mass 
on April 21 to recommit to their Vincentian calling to grow in holiness, to build a 
more just world through personal relationships, and to serve people in need.  

Dear parishioners of St. Elizabeth of the Trinity, 
 

Thank you for welcoming me into your community these past three years! It has been a great joy to be a 
part of the parish serving Masses, teaching religious education, and preaching as a dea-
con. While I am going back to my home diocese in Wichita very soon, I will look back 
fondly at the time I spent here. May God bless you all and continue to draw the parish 
closer to Him! 
 

In Christ, 
Deacon Miles Swigart 
University of St. Mary of the Lake 
1000 East Maple Avenue 
Mundelein, IL  60060 

As I return home for my priesthood ordination, I want to say thank you. My time at Saint Elizabeth of the 
Trinity has been incredibly blessed. I have learned many different things, both about myself and about the 
blessings and complexities that come with parish ministry. Thank you to everyone who took the time to say 
“hi”. Also, thank you for the different moments where you shared graces you had received through my min-
istry. Moments like these were an encouragement as I continued to move to ordination. 
Please know of my continued prayers as I leave for Wichita. Please keep me in yours.  
 

In the Father’s Love, 
 

Dcn Matthew Cooke 
Email: mcooke@usml.edu  
Dcn (or Fr) Matthew Cooke 
424 N Broadway St 
Wichita, KS 67202 
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